
From: Beardsley Grant, Kate
Sent: 10/19/2012 9:33:53 AM
To: 'william.dietrich@cpuc.ca.gov' (william.dietrich@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=EBJl);

Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe); 
'keith.white@cpuc.ca.gov' (keith.white@cpuc.ca.gov); 'kevin.dudney@cpuc.ca.gov' 
(kevin.dudney@cpuc.ca.gov)

Bcc:
Subject: RE: Energy Div. data request for certain of PG&E’s Request Window documents, 

2012-2013 TPP

CONFIDENTIAL

Document provided pursuant to Public Utilities Code Section 583.

Hi Bill,

Erik Jacobson passed on your request to Meredith Alien and me for PG&E’s Request Window 
Documents submitted to CAISO for the aforementioned projects. Attached are those documents. 
Please note that they are confidential and therefore have been labeled as such in the attached PDFs. 
Please feel free to follow up with me if you have any questions.

Best,

Kate

Kate Beardsley Grant

Director, Regulatory Relations

Pacific Gas and Electric Company

415-973-0163

kebd@pge.com
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From: Dietrich, William fmailto:william.dietrich@cpuc.ca.qov1
Sent: Monday, October 15, 2012 06:45 PM 
To: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel)
Cc: White, Keith D. <keith.white@cpuc.ca.gov>: Dudney, Kevin <kevin.dudnev@cpuc.ca.qov> 
Subject: Energy Div. data request for certain of PG&E’s Request Window documents, 2012-2013 TPP

To Erik Jacobson, PG&E, Regulatory Relations

Hello Erik,

Would you please arrange for PG&E to send Energy Division (including the cc: list and me) the following 
documents via e-mail by noon on Oct. 19th, or earlier? These have been previously prepared, so I 
don’t think this request is very much work. (Please be aware of an approximate 10 MB limit on an 
individual email for the CPUC’s network.)

Energy Division requests PG&E’s Request Window documents submitted to CAISO, for the following 
projects discussed at the Sept. 26 and 27, 2012 CAISO stakeholder meeting regarding the 2012-2013 
Transmission Planning Process:

1) Greater Fresno Area Upgrade Project (presenter was Steve Metague).

2) Northern Fresno 115 kV Area Reinforcement (presenter was Isaac Read).

3) Moraga-Potrero 230 kV Line (presenter was Patrick Corrigan).

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. Thank you!

Best regards,

Bill

William Dietrich
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Senior Analyst

Generation and Transmission Planning Section

Infrastructure Planning & Permitting Branch

Energy Division

California Public Utilities Commission

505 Van Ness Ave., Area 4-A

San Francisco, CA 94102-3214

e-mail: william.dietrich@cpyc.ca.qov

phone: (415)703-1146

This email and any files transmitted with it may be confidential and are intended solely for the use of the 
individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you are not the named addressee, you should not 
disseminate, distribute or copy this email. Please notify the sender immediately by email, if you have 
received this email by mistake and delete this email from your system. If you are not the intended 
recipient, you are notified that disclosing, copying, distributing or taking any action in reliance on the 
contents of this information is strictly prohibited.
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